
 

 
Ballarat Excursion 
Congratulations to all our students who travelled 
away with the Community of Small Schools to 
Ballarat. I understand that all students 
represented our school very well whilst they were 
away and have had many stories to share since 
their return. A big Thank You to Miss Fuller and 
the other staff who attended for their close 
supervision of all students and for providing such 
a rich learning experience which brought History 
‘to life’ in a very real way. 

 
Assembly & P&C - Wednesday 
Tomorrow we will have an extended assembly to 
showcase the STEM presentation which the 
senior class have been working on this year. 
Please join us at 2:30pm this Wednesday for our 
assembly. This will be followed by a P&C meeting 
at 3:30pm.  

 
CPR Training by Origin Energy 
This Thursday 9th Nov, our senior students will be 
trained in emergency procedures by a qualified 
trainer at the Uranquinty Hall. Origin Energy are 
providing this vital service for our students to be 
well equipped for any emergency they may 
encounter. Thanks Origin Energy! 

 
School Photos  
We will have our school photos taken next 
Tuesday 14th. Please return the envelopes that 
were sent home last week even if you do not 
wish to purchase any photos. Family photo 
envelopes are available in the office if you would 
like your children to be photographed together in 
a sibling shot.  If you have lost your photo 
envelope please see the office. 

 
 

 
Grandparents Day 
All Grandparents (or older friends) are invited to 
our school on Wednesday 29th Nov for a special 
morning with the students. We will have the 
students and grandparents involved in some fun 
activities for the morning and then enjoy a 
morning tea together. Grandparents and special 
friends are welcome to join us from 9:30 to 
11:30am. 

 
Start Smart 
Our students from Yr 1 to 6 will be participating 
in a financial literacy program tomorrow during 
the mid session. A visiting educator from the 
Commonwealth Bank will present an interactive 
session with our students.  
 
 

 
 
 
Kinder Orientation 
Our 2018 Kinders will be joining us for the next 
three Wednesdays. During this time the year one 
students will transition up to Ms Fahey’s group 
and Year Three will transition up to Miss Fuller’s 
group. On the final Wednesday -22nd Nov, I will 
have a meeting with the parents of our new 
Kinder students at 2pm. I invite our current 
parents to come to this meeting and meet new 
families and share your own findings of our 
school and what worked best for your own child. 
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Upcoming Events 
 
8th November – Kinder Transition 
     P&C Meeting 
 
9th November – CPR Training 4/5/6 
 
14th November – School Photo’s 
 
15th November – Kinder Transition 
 
22nd November – Kinder Transition 
 
24th November – 7th December -Swim School 
 
29th November –Grandparents Day 
 
6th December – Gingerbread House Cooking 
 
7th December –  Yr 6 Farewell 
 
12th December-  Presentation Day 
 
13th December- Yr6 Fun Day 
 
14th December- Rewards Day (The Rock Pool) 
 
 



 

 
 


